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Effective September 3rd, the boil advisory for the City of Sulphur has been rescinded. 

Water samples tested by the Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals – Office of 

Public Health have tested negative for coliform bacteria.  

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  

 

 

 

 

 


